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Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 3:41 PM

Subject: DHCS – Notification of the Alternative Format Plan Extended Due Date 

Attachments: PPL 23-004 Alternative Format Extension.pdf; Alternative Format Request Requirement 
Plan Guidance.pdf

February 1, 2023 

Please do not reply to this e-mail. 

To All Local Educational Agency Medi-Cal Billing Option Program (LEA BOP) Providers, 

This e-mail notifies all LEA BOP Providers that Policy and Procedure Letter (PPL) 23-004, titled 
“Notification that the Alternative Format Plan is Due August 1, 2023, 180 Days from the Release of 
this Policy and Procedure Letter (PPL)”, attached, is scheduled to be published to the LEA BOP PPL 
web page soon.  

Important information to know: 
 The PPL provides an update on the extended due date for LEAs, Local Educational

Consortiums (LECs), and Local Governmental Agencies (LGAs) to develop a plan to meet
alternative format requirements as stated in PPL 21-017R.

 Attached is a guidance document that LEAs, LECs, and LGAs may use to assist with
developing a plan.

For general LEA BOP questions, e-mail DHCS at LEA@dhcs.ca.gov. 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to DHCS communications about the LEA BOP, please use this link e-
mail subscription web page. 

Sincerely, 

LEA BOP Staff 
LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program | Department of Health Care Services 

The information contained in this E-mail document is confidential and intended only to be viewed by the recipient listed above. If you 
are not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver this to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified 
that any distribution or copying of this document is strictly prohibited. If you have received this document in error, please contact the 
sender listed above and destroy the document.  
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